
 

 
IMGA Board Meeting, 17 October 2022 

 
 
During the virtual Board Meeting held on the 17th of October the following 
items were discussed: 
 

• The minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 
 

• The renaming of the IMGA regional events to the IMGA Open Masters 
Series was approved. 

 
• A conflict-of-interest policy was presented. 

 
• The board unanimously selected Lake Como/Milan as the next host for 

the Open Masters Series 2027. 
 

• An IMGA policy on event participation considering the War in Ukraine 
was approved. 

 
• A farewell to board members leaving the IMGA Board was given. 

 
 


